MEMORANDUM

BW are PC

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Peter Calingaert, Chair

Greenways Commission

SUBJECT:

Appointments to Greenways Commission

DATE:

April 28, 2004

The Greenways Commission met on April 28 and voted unanimously (7-0) to recommend that the Council appoint Bill Bracey and Peter Calingaert to fill the two vacancies scheduled for July 1. Both members have served one 3-year term and are eligible for a second 3-year term.

Voting For: Peter Calingaert (Chair), Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Jim Earnhardt, Mary Ann Freedman, Glenn Parks, and Robert Verboon

Voting Against: none